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Just a quick reminder to all parents of children in school, if you have arrived aŌer 9am and the gates are closed we 
would be grateful if you could please bring children in via the school office. However, if you have a child in nursery 

please could you always enter via the side nursery gate. This ensures any important messages can be handed over to 
nursery staff. We appreciate your cooperaƟon on this maƩer, thank you. 

As usual there are lots of exciƟng events coming up, so please make sure to keep checking the ‘Dates for your Diary’ 
secƟon below. This includes House AcƟviƟes, where children will need to bring in their wellies and waterproofs please.  

If you have any comments or queries, please do not hesitate to contact a member of staff.                                                   
I hope you all have a great weekend. 

Class 1—Daria and Skye 
Class 2— James and Annie I 
Class 3— Fynley and Harry G 

14.02.25 Last Day of Half Term 

24.02.25 Back to School 

10.03.25 Bikeability Day 1—Year 6  

11.03.25 Bikeability Day 2—Year 6 

11.04.25 Break up for Easter Holidays 

28.04.25 Back to School 

05.05.25 Bank Holiday 

23.05.25 Break up for Half Term 

02.06.25 PD Day 

18.07.25 Break up for the Summer Holidays 

03.06.25 Back to School 

11.02.25 House Activities 

06.03.25 House Activities 

20.03.25 House Activities 

14.03.25 CSA Valentines Breakfast 

28.03.25 CSA—Chocolate Bingo Monday  Macaroni Cheese or Fish 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Pork Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Burger or Fish and Chips 

Daily Jacket Potato with a selection 
of toppings 

 
On Tuesday this week the year 6 boys went over to Church StreƩon to compete in the South Shropshire Indoor Ath-

leƟcs compeƟƟon. It was wonderful to see all of the boys trying their very best and working fantasƟcally well together 
using their individual strengths in the different field events and then coming to-
gether to work as a team in the track events. Out of the 10 schools that entered 

they came in at an amazing 4th place overall—well done! 

Then on Thursday it was the turn of the year 4, 5 and 6 girls to compete. Again 
they did a fabulous job in their individual field events and then showed off some 
impressive running during the track events. Out of 8 schools, the girls managed 
to come in 2nd place overall earning themselves a medal. FantasƟc effort by all 

involved.  

Monday Drama 

Tuesday Netball 

Wednesday  Gymnastics 

3.15-4.15 

3.15-4.15 

3.15-4.15 

 Club Time Year 

Y3-Y6 

Y3-Y6 

Y2-Y6 


